
Campground & Public Property  
Committee Meeting  

Summary 
June 7, 2017 

 
1. Video Cameras mounted on the pavilion:  It was decided that we are going to hold off 

for now. 
2. Directional signs at N & W boardwalks: Still waiting on layout from faster signs 
3. (2) Plexiglas enclosed message boards mounted on the out of the campground 

bathrooms: It was decided that the old message board be set up in a different location 
to save money this year and revisit the enclosed message boards next year. 

4. Trees planted at the campground: Still on hold for the fall 
5. North Street Walking Trail: August 1st start August 31 completion 
6. Campground Reservations System cancelations: A motion was made by Tyler and was  

seconded by Zelenak to send our new rule change to the Village attorney for his option, 
with the hopes to vote on it at Wednesday, June 14, 2017 Regular Council Meeting. 

7. North and West Docks: North docks 6/12, West dock still in public comment, closed 6/9 
8. White Docks: There was some discussion on keeping the docks and possibly putting 

them in a different location in the future. 
9. Chamber cabin: The Chamber cabin is in need of a new toilet. Melissa would like the 

DPW to look into it. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


